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TerriA. Lorenzon,Director.

Administrator of the Land Quality EnvironmentalQualityCouncil
Division of the Dept. of Environmental Quality
Herschler Building, 122 West 25thStreet
Cheyenne, WY 82002

We would like to voice our concerns we have with Arrowhead Concrete's application for
a small mine permit. The publication states that this application is for the next 30 years.
We are objecting to the proposed mining operation because they are not complying with
their existing mine permit conditions of controlling the dust they are producing on the
"Blue Rim Road" (County road 7). They are using this as their haul road and it is not
adequate for this type of operation.

As property owners we live adjacent to Arrowhead's haul road, within approximately
v..milt; and in the same valley that the dust blows through. Arrowhead's lack of attention
to dust control has had a major impact on the quality of .ourair. Several families and land
owners in the "Gaensslen Subdivision", and the "Gaensslen J,Unch",have complained to
the county and the DEQ. To date nothing has been done to alleviate the situation, which
we understand is Arrowheads responsibility.

Our homes located across ttom Blue Rim Road, were here before Arrowhead's operation
started. These trucks run almost 24/7 and I can see no way that the county could keep up
with controlling this dust. The thought of having to tolerate this for the next 30 years is
not appealing.
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To: Administrator of the Land Quality
Division of the Dept. of Environmental Quality
Herschler Building, 122 West 25thStreet
Cheyenne, WY 82002

We would like to voice our concerns we have with Arrowhead Concrete's application for
a small mine permit. The publication states that this application is for the next 30 years.
Weare objecting to the proposed mining operation because they are not complying with
their existing mine permit conditions of controlling the dust they are producing on the
"Blue Rim Road" (County road 7). They are using this as their haul road and it is not
adequate for this type of operation.

As property owners we live adjacent to Arrowhead's haul road, within approximately
~ mile, and in the same valley that the dust blows through. Arrowhead's lack of attention
to dust control has had a major impact on the quality of our air. Several families and land
owners in the "Gaensslen Subdivision", and the "Gaensslen Ranch", have complained to
the county and the DEQ. To date nothing has been done to alleviate the situation, which
we understand is Arrowheads responsibility.

Our homes located across ITomBlue Rim Road, were here before Arrowhead's operation
started. These trucks run almost 24/7 and I can see no way that the county could keep up
with controlling this dust. The thought of having to tolerate this for the next 30 years is
not appealing.

We are respectfully requesting that this issue be looked into prior to issuing this permit.
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